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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
December 28, 2020 
 
FAMILY LAW DIVISION ANNOUNCES COURTROOM 

CHANGES AT THE GOVERNOR GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN 
(LONG BEACH) COURTHOUSE 

 

Effective January 15, 2021, the Governor George Deukmejian 

Courthouse, located at 275 Magnolia Ave., Long Beach, will implement the 

following changes to courtroom operations in Family Law: 

• Judge Carla L. Garrett will be assigned to Department S14 at the 

Governor George Deukmejian Courthouse. 

All matters currently calendared in the department mentioned above shall 

remain scheduled on the dates and times previously set, unless otherwise 

notified. 

### 

 
 

NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
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